
From: 	 Weinstein, Jason 
To: 	 Raman, Mythili 
Sent: 	 3/17/2011 12:46:48 AM 
Subject: 	 Re: 3/9 letter from HJC Republicans re: Gunrunner -- Have you all seen this? 

Thanks. Yes - sent to Matt. 

Jason M. Weinstein 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
Office: (202) 305-9827 
Cell: (202) 330-1514 

From: Raman, Mythili 
To: Weinstein, Jason 
Sent: Wed Mar 16 20:15:46 2011 
Subject: RE: 3/9 letter from HJC Republicans re: Gunrunner -- Have you all seen this? 

Really well done. Did you send to ODAG? 

From: Weinstein, Jason 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 3:45 PM 
To: Raman, Mythili 
Subject: FW: 3/9 letter from HJC Republicans re: Gunrunner -- Have you all seen this? 
Importance: High 

i 	
DP 	

i 
i 

From: Weinstein, Jason 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 3:44 PM 
To: Burton, Faith (SMO); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (SMO); 'Axelrod, Matthew'; 'Weich, Ron' 
Subject: RE: 3/9 letter from HJC Republicans re: Gunrunner -- Have you all seen this? 
Importance: High 

Here's a first cut at a response to HJC.1 

[._ 	 DP 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) [mailto:Faith.Burton©usdoj.gov ] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 3:19 PM 
To: Weinstein, Jason; Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Subject: FW: 3/9 letter from HJC Republicans re: Gunrunner -- Have you all seen this? 

DP 
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